Ignatius Leong

From: Panupand Vijuprabha <bbso@truemail.co.th>
Sent: Friday, 30 October 2015 4:16 PM

To: ‘Ignatius Leong'

Subject: Philip Thank You Letter

This is a thank-you letter from Philip Group.

From: Philip Chan - Chess Academy [mailto: philip@chessacademy.com.sg]
Sent: 30 gaau 2558 14:59

To: Panupand Vijuprabha

Subject: ACC Statement to Philip Chan

On behalf of my 3 friends and myself, thank you very much for the Board’s kind understanding and support.
We appreciated your decision to exclude us from the sanction.

We look forward to participating in the Confederation’s.activities and we will continue to render our support
and
our assistance wherever possible.

Wishing the Confederation’s continued success.

Best Regards.
Philip Chan

From: Panupand Vijuprabha
Sent: Friday, October 30, 2015 3:07 PM

To: philip@chessacademy.com.sg
Subject: ACC Statement to Philip Chan

Dear Philip,
This is the proper ACC Letter to your appeal.

Regards,
Panupand Vijjuprabha
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